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Dear Mr. Schwencer:4

The attachment to this letter is provided pursuant to disc'tssions held between
PP&L representatives and Messrs. Douglas R. Kunze, NRC Plant Protection
Analyst, and William J. Madden, NRC Physical Security Inspector, on September 1
and 2, 1982. PP&L has agreed to implement the actions described in the attach-
ment. A change to the Physical Security Plan will be submitted in the near
future. In addition, PP&L is reviewing all security computer system processing
requirements with the long term goal of implementing desirable as well as
required hardware and software changes.

The attachment to this letter contains Safeguards Information and should be
controlled and protected in accordance with 10 CFR 73.21. When this letter
is removed from the attachment, it does not contain safeguards information;
the attachment remains safeguards information and, therefore, is not to be
placed in the public document room. '

Very truly yours,<
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N. W. Curtis
Vice President-Engineering 6 Construction-Nuclear
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Attachment

cc: R. L. Perch - NRC
D. R. Kunze - NRC g
W. J. Madden - NRC
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